

Ref.No.: BBPSNB/OFF-CIR/2024-25/021 Date: 10.03.2025

Restriction on Vehicle Entry Beyond the New Gate

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. In our ongoing efforts to enhance the safety and smooth movement of students and staff within the school premises, we have implemented a new traffic regulation.

Effective immediately, parents are kindly requested not to bring their vehicles beyond the new gate. This measure has been put in place to ensure the safety of all students and to prevent congestion near the school entrance.

We sincerely seek your cooperation in adhering to this directive for the well-being of our students and the efficient functioning of school operations.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Best regards,

Deepa Agarwal Principal